
Appendix 26 – AQ105-AQ107 Wiggenhall St Germans, 29/02/2024

Good afternoon Michael,

Thank you for your email. Please see response to the individual questions below:

1. Do you have up to date information about progress on your applications site?
The sale of the land was subject to planning permission. There has been significant delays with
the sale of the land but as I understand it, the land has now been transferred to the applicant
and they do intend to commence this project before the planning expiry.

2. Have you submitted a planning application for this site? As previously mentioned, a
reserved matters application was approved in May 2023 under the reference 22/01549/F.

3. Following receipt of Decision Notice is the development planned on this site?
Yes, see responses above.

4. Has development work started on your application site? No, but is planned before
the planning expiry.

I hope this provides you with the information you require.

Kind regards,

Aaron Williamson

For and on behalf of

Ian H Bix Associates Ltd
Sandpiper House,

Leete Way,

West Winch,

King's Lynn,

Norfolk PE33 0ST

Tel:

Email: mail@ianbix.co.uk

mailto:mail@ianbix.co.uk

